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The Department of Engineering, Aarhus University, is delighted to announce the official opening of 
the Wireless Transceivers Laboratory, a new laboratory dedicated to education, research and  
innovation in wireless transceivers for future emerging communications, established under  
support by the Poul Due Jensen Foundation and Keysight Technologies, Inc. 

Date: Tuesday 12 March, 2019.  
Place: Aarhus University, Building 5125, Finlandsgade 22, Aarhus N, Room 140.

All are welcome and admission is free, but please register at  
https://events.au.dk/wirelesstransceivers/sign-up.html

PROGRAMME 

09:15 – 09:20	 Welcome to Department of Engineering 
		  Prof. Jens Kargaard Madsen, Head of Section, Electrical and Computer Engineering.

09:20 – 09:50 	 “Wireless Transceivers Research” 
		  Prof. Domenico Zito, Head of Wireless Transceivers Research, Department of Engineering

09:50 – 10:00 	 “Designing the future” 
		  Kim Nøhr Skibsted, Executive Director, Poul Due Jensen Foundation

10:00 – 10:30 	 “Millimeter wave Insight - The drivers beyond the millimeter wave frequency race” 
		   Giovanni D’Amore, EMEA & India RF&MW Products Manager, Keysight Technologies

10:30 – 10:45 	 Coffee break

10:45 – 11:45 	 “From Bluetooth… to 5G”  
		  Prof. Sven Mattisson, Ericsson Research, Lund (Sweden)

12:00 – 13:00 	 Official Opening and Demos (Building 5125, Room 340)

If you have any questions, please contact Prof. Domenico Zito, domenico.zito@eng.au.dk


